
Dear  Carrington School  Student 
We look forward to welcoming you to Reigate College’s 2023

This is being held on  Tuesday 11th July  at Reigate College, 
from 8.30am to 12 noon

Please use the brochure provided from the College to help choose 6 taster 
sessions for subjects you may be interested in studying at A Level (or equivalent) 
and then complete the electronic Survey Monkey form using the QR code right, 
or url www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ZZB9MZC

Please enter your first name and surname and choose 6 different taster sessions using the drop-down 
menu via the link. The College will then allocate 3 taster sessions for you to attend on the day.

More information about the 50 courses you can study at Reigate College  
can be found on our website www.reigate.ac.uk/courses 

We look forward to seeing you in July.


